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12th December 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

Christmas is always a special place at Davington and no more so than these past two weeks.  

We have been regaled by splendid performances from Year R, with a traditional nativity, 

whilst Year 1 and Year 2 performed a Christmas concert.  Our Choir are performing at our 

annual Carol Concert this evening having sung for the entire school throughout today.  This 

year, the pupils enjoyed the performances in houses meaning a lovely audience of Year R to 

Year 6 each time.  I have no doubt that you are as proud as I am with all the pupils efforts.   

 

A reminder that tomorrow is our famous Christmas dinner, kindly funded by the PTFA.  

The kitchen staff have been working extremely hard preparing for the big day and I would 

like to share our gratitude for the wonderful meals they serve throughout the year but 

especially the pigs-in-blankets. 

 

I would like to thank all the staff for working so hard this term, putting on shows and 

experiences for your child to remember. 

 

Finally, as we move into the Christmas holidays, I am sure that you will join me in thanking 

Mr Tabor for his years of service to the school and wish him a very happy retirement, 

enjoying frequent visits to the golf course and spa.   

 

Please remember that we finish at 1.45pm on Friday. 

 
With all best wishes to you and your family for Christmas and the New Year.  I look 

forward to seeing you on Tuesday 2nd January, when we open the gates at 8.40am. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr C Saint 

Headteacher 
 


